

MONROE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS Monroe Township Middle School

1629 Perrineville Road • Monroe Township, NJ 08831 Telephone (732) 521-6042 Fax (732) 521-3129 E-mail www.monroe.k12.nj.us

Chari Chanley, Ed.S. Principal

James Higgins, Jr. Assistant Principal Scott Sidler Assistant Principal

September 2, 2014

Dear 8th Grade Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Welcome to the 2014-2015 school year at Monroe Township Middle School. Our staff is excited about our upcoming year and we commend them for the outstanding job they continue to do. At this time, we would like to announce that our Monroe Township Middle School Back-to-School Night will be on Monday, September 15th, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. As in the past, parents will report directly to their child's first period class at 6:30 p.m.

You will immediately be able to follow your child's schedule and meet their teachers in order to learn more about the programs offered and the expectations we have for your child this year. Our teachers will provide you with our Falcon Yearly Informer (FYI), which is a general syllabus for their class.

We ask that your child complete the schedule on the reverse side of this letter to assist you on September 15th. Please be sure to bring this form with you. During your <u>lunch period</u>, feel free to sign up for Parent Access. The lunch period will also give you the opportunity to visit our music, physical education and special education teachers; the school counselors and nurses will also be available. Don't forget to visit the cafeteria where you will have the opportunity to sign-up for the PTO and the main office for the Parent Access Program.

If you have not registered for Parent Access, you may do so by completing the necessary form and presenting identification in the main office. This system allows you to monitor your child's progress via the M.T.M.S. website at www.monroe.k12.nj.us and provides information regarding their assignments. If you have registered your middle school student in the past, you do not have to register again.

In an effort to continue to be economically and environmentally conscious, we completely went green during the 2013-2014 school year. Be sure to have your email address on file at MTMS.

To keep informed of activities, good news and events, please visit our MTMS web page. **By registering for e-alerts**, you will receive an email allowing you to be kept informed of changes and updates to certain pages without having to repeatedly check the page.

Do to the increased number of students attending MTMS, we felt giving the 8th grade parents an evening of their own will provide additional safety and comfort for everyone. If you have any questions regarding the procedures for this evening, please call the school at (732) 521-6042. We look forward to see you!

Sincerely,

Chari Chanley

James Higgins, Jr. Assistant Principal Scott Sidler
Assistant Principal

Principal

MTMS BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT 8th GRADE STUDENT SCHEDULE A DAY

PLEASE REPORT DIRECTLY TO YOUR FIRST CLASS

A WELCOME FROM ADMINISTRATION WILL BE MADE OVER THE PA SYSTEM!

<u>Period</u>	<u>Teacher</u>	Room	<u>Subject</u>	<u>Time</u>
1				6:30 – 6:40 p.m.
2				6:43 – 6:53 p.m.
3				6:56 – 7:06 p.m.
4				7:09 – 7:19 p.m.
5				7:22 – 7:32 p.m.
6				7:35 – 7:45 p.m.
7				7:48 – 7:58 p.m.
	Don't forget to sign up for Parent Access!		Don't forget to bring your identification!	

(Please Print All Information)

Monday, September 15th, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

ALWAYS CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR UPDATES THROUGHOUT THE YEAR!